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After the successful launch of Youth and Students for Peace (YSP) in the Southeast Region in September, 

another Peace Seminar was held on October 26 in Bowie, Maryland for the Family Federation 

communities in Washington, D.C., Virginia and Maryland.  

 

A total of 30 guests participated in the seminar, with National Program Coordinator for YSP Naria 

Gaarder, Sunghoon Park and Dr. Alexander Cromwell presenting perspectives on peace, service project 

examples, and interactive activities on conflict resolution. 

 

 


